
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to invite our Year 7 students to the Year 7 Halloween Disco, taking 

place on October 23rd 2025 from 6:00pm to 8:00pm. 

 

This exciting event is organised by our Year 11 students and promises to be a fun-filled 

evening featuring: 

• 🎃 A lucky dip 

• 👻 Best dressed competition 

• 🕸️ Pumpkin carving competition (please bring pre-carved pumpkins) 

• 📸 Photo opportunities with friends 

• 🍬 Drinks, sweets, and other treats available to purchase 

• …and much more! 

Tickets: 

• £2 in advance 

• £3 on the door 

•  

To purchase tickets, please see Miss Stokoe, Miss Hartley, or Mrs Boustead. 

 

We look forward to seeing our Year 7 students in their spookiest costumes for a night 

of fun and festivities! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Stokoe 
 

 
 

 
 

 


